
 

March 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
At The George Eliot School, we are proud to promote self-discipline and responsibility. These values are shown by the 
majority of our pupils in relation to their PE kit, but it is important that these high standards are maintained by our whole 
school community.  
 
As a reminder, the PE kit is as follows: 

 A George Eliot branded polo shirt 

 A George Eliot branded hoody (a plain black equivalent is acceptable for the rest of this academic year) 

 Plain black shorts, tracksuit bottoms or leggings 

 Trainers 
 
We are pleased that the majority of our pupils are arriving to their PE lessons in the appropriate kit. We would like to give 
those pupils who do not have the correct kit the Easter break to source this ready for the return in the Summer Term. Our 
kit suppliers are both currently running click and collect services, which can be purchased online from the following links: 
https://www.matchfitkit.com/index.php/george-eliot-school.html 
https://www.schoolwearsolutions.com/our-schools/the-george-eliot-school/ 
 
From September 2021, the George Eliot branded hoody will be compulsory to wear when doing PE lessons outside, and a 
reminder of this will be communicated in due course.  
 
Could I also ask that if your child has outgrown any kit which is still good quality, please consider donating this to the PE 
department. 
 
Extra-Curricular 
 
Our pupils have shown fantastic levels of ambition and tenacity in their PE lessons since they have returned from 

lockdown, and we are always looking for ways to allow our pupils to reach their potential. We are excited to inform you 

that we will be restarting our extra-curricular programme during the Summer Term. Year groups have been assigned to 

separate afternoons, in line with government guidelines. Each club will last for 1 hour after the year group’s last lesson of 

the day. If your child would like to participate, they are to attend school in their PE kit, as they would for their PE lessons. 

For details of what sports will be running and full timings, please see the attached extra-curricular timetable.  

If you require further information or support regarding anything detailed above, please feel free to contact me using the 
details below. 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
Mr Joe Moretta 
Head of PE 
The George Eliot School 
joe.moretta@midlandat.co.uk 
Twitter: @GES_Creative 
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PE EXTRA-CURRICULAR  

TIMETABLE  

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
 

YEAR 10 
3:30-4:30 

 
Trampolining 
Sports Hall 
BCH/JMO 

 
Badminton 
Sports Hall 

SQU 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
YEAR 7 

2:15-3:15 
 

Trampolining 
Sports Hall 

BCH 
 

Boys and Girls Football 
School Field 

SQU/NCL 
 

Badminton 
Sports Hall 
RMM/LBA 

 
YEAR 11  

3:30-4:30 
 

GCSE PE Intervention 
S005 

Health & Fitness Intervention 

 
YEAR 8 

2:45-3:45 
 

Trampolining 
Sports Hall 

BCH 
 

Boys and Girls Football 
School Field 

SQU/SMI 
 

Badminton 
Sports Hall 

LHA 
 

 
YEAR 9 

2:45-3:45 
 

Trampolining 
Sports Hall 

JMO 
 

Badminton 
Sports Hall 

RST 
 

YEAR 10  
3:30-4:30 

 
GCSE PE Intervention 

S005 
 


